
 

April 2017 
 
Dear Potential SAFCEI/OWL Volunteer 
 

1. Would you like to help to reduce the suffering of animals in South Africa and 
around the world? 

Yes No 

  

 
2. Would you like to help in the protection of our environment and act against serious 

threats to it? 

Yes No 

  

 
3. Do you often feel that you would like to make a definite, strategic and measurable 

contribution to making our country a better place for all who live in it, but you 
don’t quite know where to start? 

  

Yes No 

  

 
4. Do you want to be a more active citizen, but would appreciate the demands made 

on your time to be clear, concise, limited and action-oriented? 
 

Yes No 

  

 
If you have answered ‘Yes’ to at least 3 out of the 4 questions, you have the makings of a 
SAFCEI/OWL activist and we would love to get to know you better.  To this end, we’re 
throwing a party on Saturday 6th May 2017 from 17h00-20h00 (venue to be announced).  
Please fill in this form and reply as per instruction below. 
 
Name:  _____________________________________________ 

E-mail address:  ______________________________________ 

Cell number:  ________________________________________ 

 
This communication comes to you from the One Web of Life (OWL) Programme and our mother 
body, the Southern African Faith Communities’ Environment Institute (SAFCEI). SAFCEI is a multi-
faith organisation inspired by the spiritual, moral and ethical imperative to care for the Earth and 
the community of all life. The OWL Programme works for a world wherein humankind, as part of 
the Earth’s web of life, is in a benign and compassionate relationship with all other beings.  
Please visit www.safcei.org for more information before you commit to joining us. Once we meet 
and start investing in each other, we hope to nurture collegial relationships that last a lifetime. If 
you are not certain please call Beulah on 082 553 6733 with any questions you may have before 
you make your decision.  Please return this form to bt@beulahthumbadoo.co.za  
and RSVP to our party ASAP or by 30 April 2017 at the very latest. 
 
Looking forward to being in touch! 

Beulah 

http://www.safcei.org/
mailto:bt@beulahthumbadoo.co.za

